From: Rob Lowther 
Sent: 12 February 2014 16:36
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: RE: 13/00357/DISC & 13/00358/DISC (Blackwood Place & Molyneux Drive, Bodicote)

Caroline,

Whilst this is not the best document I have looked at it does address the key points and therefore condition 16 can be discharged.

Rob Lowther

ASB MANAGER

From: Caroline Roche 
Sent: 12 February 2014 10:59
To: Rob Lowther
Subject: FW: 13/00357/DISC & 13/00358/DISC (Blackwood Place & Molyneux Drive, Bodicote)

Rob

Please find attached a revised Construction Phase Travel Plan – can you confirm if this addresses the issues in condition 16 of 12/01802/REM?

Kind regards

Caroline Roche (Mrs) BA (Hons) MA MRTPI 

Principal Planning Officer 

Public Protection and Development Management 

Telephone:  01295 221816 

Int. ext. 1816 

mailto:caroline.roche@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 

www.cherwell.gov.uk
From: Mark Gay [mailto:markgay@bannerhomes.co.uk] 
Sent: 03 February 2014 10:59
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: FW: 13/00357/DISC & 13/00358/DISC (Blackwood Place & Molyneux Drive, Bodicote)

Hi Caroline,
 
Following my email this morning my colleagues have now issued a revised ‘Construction Phase Travel Plan’ directly addressing the Environmental Health Officer’s previous concerns with regard to Condition 16 of the Reserved Matters Permission. Please find this document attached. Could you please confirm receipt of this email?
 
Kind Regards,
 
Mark
 
Mark Gay
Graduate Planner
Banner Homes Midlands Ltd

Brooklands, 5 Brooklands, Moons Moat Drive
Redditch, Worcestershire, B98 9DW
	DL:
	01628 539 308


www.bannerhomes.co.uk
twitter.com/bannerhomesplc 
Banner Homes would encourage you to consider the environment - please only print this if absolutely necessary 

From: Mark Gay 
Sent: 03 February 2014 09:23
To: 'caroline.roche@cherwell-dc.gov.uk'
Subject: 13/00357/DISC & 13/00358/DISC (Blackwood Place & Molyneux Drive, Bodicote)
 

Hi Caroline,
 
My colleague Paul McCann has updated me that the environmental health officer, Rob Louther, has raised some concern about the level of information provided within our ‘Construction Phase Travel Plan’ with particular regard to communication with neighbours and dust control. My colleagues in our construction and technical department are currently looking into this and I shall respond to you accordingly in due course.
 
However, in the meantime is there anything else that we need to be aware of? If you could respond as soon as possible that would be much appreciated.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Mark 
 
 
From: Mark Gay 
Sent: 14 January 2014 15:21
To: 'caroline.roche@cherwell-dc.gov.uk'
Subject: 13/00357/DISC & 13/00358/DISC (Blackwood Place & Molyneux Drive, Bodicote)
 

Hi Caroline,
 
I can confirm that a stone panel has now been erected as per the planning condition requirement. Please find attached a plan demonstrating where the stone panel has been erected. When you get a moment could you also please respond to my update request below?
 
Kind Regards,
 
Mark
 
 
From: Mark Gay
Sent: 10 January 2014 09:06

To: 'caroline.roche@cherwell-dc.gov.uk'

Subject: 13/00357/DISC & 13/00358/DISC (Blackwood Place & Molyneux Drive, Bodicote)

 

Hi Caroline,

I just thought that I would touch base and see how the two condition discharge applications identified above are progressing? Could you please provide me with an update?

Kind Regards,

Mark

